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Welcome to UASPACE!
Greetings, UASPACE Alumni and 
Supporters! We hope your 2025 
has been going well, and we have 
some exciting updates to share 
about UASPACE’s progress on 
BAMA-2 as well as our community 
outreach events! 



January and February

Our semester started with Get On 
Board Day in January where we 
displayed our new recruitment 
displays. The posters are easier 
to read, guiding students through 
UASPACE’s history and current 
projects.

In February, we hosted UASPACE’s 
first project manager, Piper 
Daniels, who shared her story 
with us through a Q&A session! 
Piper gave our team advice on 
internships, career planning, and 
BAMA-2. We’re very appreciative 
of her continued support, and 
we’re so proud of her for receiving 
the prestigious 18 Under 31 
Award from UA! 

Later in February, our team 
had a chance to share CubeSat 
knowledge with high school 
students on the Shelby Quad for 
E-Day. Big Al even stopped by for 
a photo with us!



Space Day

At the end of February, a few 
of our team leads attended 
Space Day in Montgomery, AL, 
showcasing our team at the 
Alabama State Capitol! Our team 
leads had the chance to connect 
with high school students, local 
communities, and some of 
our fellow engineering student 
organizations from across the 
state. Our team leads even had the 
chance to gain valuable insights 
from industry partners pertaining 
to careers in space and defense.

March
We hosted general elections in 
March. New officers and team 
leads will work underneath their 
predecessors for the next few 
months to ensure officer turnover 
is efficent. Our new officers 
are looking forward to these 
new positions! Our graduating 
seniors are also writing Standard 
Operating Procedures to 
document processes they have 
performed for future students to 
read.

We also participated in our first 
Know Your Noodle evening at the 
Tuscaloosa Public Library. We 
have three total events planned 
with TPL where we showcase 
engineering activities with 8-12 
year old students.



Some Updates!
Our team wrote and designed a 
Sponsorship packet for potential 
donors. We took this packet to 
Space Day and will share it this 
semester. If you would like to 
support BAMA-2 and UASPACE, 
email us at uaspace@ua.edu.

Our STEM MBA team is 
composing an alumni database to 
connect UASPACE members with 
alumni. If you are an alumni and 
have not filled out the form for the 
database, please do so here!

We look forward to ending the 
semester strong, continuing our 
work on BAMA-2, and continuing 
our community outreach!

Thank You to Our Sponsors!

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=jnIAKtDwtECk6M5DPz-8p94FjmvmXvJFkc9_cuAcw41UNlA2RzM5MEtFNlowUUJJRlhaNkVZVkhHSi4u&origin=lprLink&route=shorturl&fbclid=PAZXh0bgNhZW0CMTEAAaaseK767P3zXmN1HFyTo92kuUUfw1sW6BrYSN2xAq3jEV0HksEZWTp4DcU_aem_J2OVh-qSwld-Q2dqA8DSkQ

